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Elections Oversight Panel 

 
 

DATE : 8 April 2021 

 
 
 
The Elections Oversight Panel (E.O.P.) has been appointed by the Executive Board prior to 
the Congress.  
 
A request for nominations for President and for members of the Executive Board was sent to 
National Associations on 1 February 2021. The closing date for nominations was 12 March 
2021. For the position of President, there is 1 vacancy. Two (2) nominations were received 
within the deadline. For the position of Executive Board member, there are 4 vacancies (2 for 
women and 2 for men). 6 nominations (3 for women and 3 for men) were received within the 
deadline.  
 
The EOP have carefully checked all the papers received and can report that each candidate 
has completed and returned all the required papers. To that extent all the 
applications/nominations were correct. As for the information provided, the E.O.P.do not 
comment on the contents of the forms. To do so would inevitably be subjective. It is for the 
voting delegates to read the forms and form their own judgement on the candidates. The 
voters will also hear from the candidates at or before the Congress.  
 
Finally, with respect to our responsibility to monitor the FIH elections process, we are pleased 
to say that based on the information that we have, the FIH elections to this point have been 
carried out with utmost integrity, transparency and goodwill. 
 
  
 
 
 
Martin Gotheridge, Chair  Eduardo Guelfand,  Member  
Elections Oversight Panel Elections Oversight Panel

      

 
 

 


